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Comments Good evening, This planning application shows nothing whatsoever regarding the
realignment of Howes lane. I thought the realignment had been agreed and even funded by
a 23.5 million grant from the Govt housing and growth deal, designed to expedite the
building of new infrastructure for a rapidly growing Bicester. I also believe that before the
warehousing went up this realignment was supposed to happen but the residents that back
onto the existing Howes lane find themselves let down, clearly money talks. The traffic is
reaching/at unbearable levels currently along Howes lane and any construction will only
further add to this despite whatever safeguards the developers say they will do to prevent
this. Wasn't the realignment supposed to start once the new rail bridge was in which was
some time ago now. Therefore considering the money has already been allocated the council
should consider these residents and postpone this new development until the new road is in
and the old one closed. I understand the need for increased housing and am not opposed to
a new development in time but the powers that be should honour pledges made and ensure
viable infrastructure exists prior to any new housing. Therefore until Howes lane is realigned
I am strongly opposed to this planning application. M Heath
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